
 

 

 

To 
The Listing Department, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No.C/1, 
G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 

 
Ref: SEC: 1008          11/05/2020 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Resuming of production at Company’s Manufacturing Facilities.  

 
This is to notify that production at the Company’s factories is being resumed on a staggered basis, 
based on the eligibility guidelines of the Industries department, Government of Tamil Nadu. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 

 


